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May 14, 2020

Here is Friday's Callaway County COVID-19 update from the Callaway County Health 
Department.

The Callaway County Health Department has no new positive COVID-19 cases to report at this 
time. There are currently 22 cases, with 20 recovered, one active and one death.

The Callaway County Health Department will reopen on Monday, May 18 at 8:00 a.m. Visitors will 
be required to wear masks and temperatures will be taken before entering the facility. Masks will 
not be provided. Hours of operation will be from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. daily.

If you have a business or church and have questions on reopening and distancing, please call the 
Callaway County Health Department. We will come to your site or answer any questions we can 
over the phone.

PLEASE STAY SAFE


